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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 9:24:52 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 3:28 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
Inflation has impacted everyone, and consumers are especially feeling the pinch as prices and
rates are raised across various industries. By increasing prices, Enbridge is contributing to the
cost of living crisis everyday Canadians face. A price increase is a price increase, be it one
dollar or one hundred dollars, and Enbridge could not have chosen a worse time to request a
rate adjustment to impose on consumers for the benefit of shareholders in the pursuit of higher
and higher profits. A reminder that Enbridge increased its dividend by 3 percent in 2025, no
doubt the raise in rates coincides with this increase.


Name: Alexandre Kozlov


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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